
Clyde – are working on shapes and addition this term. They are excited to carry out an 

Attention Autism programme called Bucket Time. Well done to Matthew for making fantastic 

progress transitioning to new classes within the LCR. 

Lomond – have enjoyed creating Hallowe’en pumpkins from recycled materials and will be 

learning more about Winter festivals this term. Theo climbed to the top of the climbing wall 

during the October Week holiday. 

Nevis  – welcomed Henrik into their class in September. Henrik’s vibrant personality brightens up 

every day in Class Nevis; his energy is contagious! He loves to sing, dance, play games and host 

quizzes and he has made a great effort to make friends in the LCR.  In Block 2 the class will be 

participating in a litter survey, Upstream Battle and STEM in the Flow Citizen Science Challenge. 

Thistle -   have been doing focused learning on Emotions. They have been learning to 

recognise emotions in themselves and others. They have also created some super art work to 

represent each of the emotions; joy, fear, anger and sadness.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                         

 

         

 
 

Please remember to install our school app to your smartphones. 

This is an excellent way of ensuring good communication with 

families.  It is very easy to install and to navigate. Download the 

ScotEd app and then choose Sandwood Primary School.  

Also, remember to follow us on Twitter/X .  

Our website is another good place for sourcing information.                     
 www.sandwood-pri.glasgow.sch.uk  
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As always if you 

require any further 

information please 

do not hesitate  to 

contact Mrs Blair or 

Mrs Hamilton 

(Principal Teachers) 

on :                                 

0141 883 8367 

gw10blairanna@glow.ea.glasg
ow.sch.uk 
gw17macdonaldelaine@glow.
ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

                                      

    Halloween                                                                                                                          

On Thursday 31st October we will make this our Non-

Uniform day and pupils are permitted to dress up. 

Pupils will take part in a range of fun Halloween based 

activities as per usual.                                                                   

Please ensure that:                                                                            

Costumes worn are appropriate for the school context. 

Face paint is not gruesome or scary 

No morph face coverings to be worn. 

No plastic weapons or guns to be brought into school. 

If any family has costumes that their children have 

outgrown we are happy to receive these to give to 

any pupils where possible that do not have a costume 

on the day. 
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